
COVID-19 Solidarity Fund 

Communiqué 

 

Further to the Communiqué issued on 08 April 2020 by the COVID-19 Solidarity 

Fund, the Managing Committee is pleased to inform the public that the Framework and 

Operating Guidelines have been finalised. 

 The Framework and Operating Guidelines, which set the basis for applicants to 

submit their requests for support/assistance online, are available on the website of the 

Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA): www.mra.mu. 

 Members of the public are invited to submit their applications accordingly.  

Mode of Application 

 All applications for assistance should be submitted online to the MRA on the 

following URL addresses: 

(i) Individuals: 

https://eservices.mra.mu/csfInd/individuals 

 

(ii) Organisations/ Institutions: 

https://eservices.mra.mu/csf/organisations_institutions 

 

 Any request for information should be sent by mail at: covid19sf@govmu.org. 
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